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Wednesday 8th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,            

 

As part of our History Curriculum, Year 4 (Class 6) will be visiting Segedunum Roman Fort and Museum to explore 

what life was like as a Roman and to take part in a ‘Life in the Fort’ workshop, on Wednesday 22nd January 2025. 

 

We will be leaving school around 9:15am and will return to school for normal dismissal time. As this is an all-day 

trip, children will require a packed lunch. If you are eligible for ‘Free School Meals’ and would like the school to 

provide your child with a packed lunch, please contact us by Monday 13th January 2025 to advise. If you are unsure 

whether you are eligible, please contact the school office. 

 

We also ask that children bring the following to school:  

 

• Water bottle 

• A warm, waterproof jacket 

• Suitable footwear for walking on possible uneven ground 

• Backpack to carry their belongings as we have no storage facility   

 

Children are to attend in their normal school clothes. 

 

The total cost of the trip is £410.00; therefore a payment of £12.00 will be added to your child's SchoolMoney 

account and we will send a text once it is available for payment. Any contributions for this trip will be greatly 

appreciated - if we do not receive sufficient contributions, the trip may not go ahead. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Smith 

Class Teacher 

 


